
 

      NEWSLETTER 
29 September 2023  

 

SOCCER 
TOURISTS 
WIN SILVER MEDAL! 

Congratulations to our touring team who were so successful on their new look tour for 
this year.  They played 10 games, losing only once, which cost them the gold medal!  On 
the tour they scored 24 goals while conceding only 5 times.  They were a pleasure to 
watch and they were fantastic ambassadors for our school.  Congratulations to each 
player and their coach, Coach Butch, who was unable to join them due to a back injury.  
Many thanks to Mr Filter who stepped in at the last minute to assist Mr Smith.  

   Upcoming Event 
 

• Term 4 starts 10 October 

• Extra-Murals start 11 October 
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INTER HOUSE CROSS COUNTRY 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



INTER-HOUSE SOCCER, NETBALL, CHESS & 
CROSS COUNTRY 

Well done to the following houses who have competed in chess, cross country, netball 
and soccer. The houses have fared as followed: 
Chess:  
1st: Glen - 49 
2nd: Pine - 34 
3rd: Bay – 31 
Netball: 
1st:  Glen - 81 
2nd: Pine - 22 
3rd: Bay – 18 
Soccer: 
1st: Pine - 15 
2nd: Bay - 9 
3rd: Glen – 9 
Cross Country: 
1st: Bay - 408 
2nd: Pine - 387 
3rd: Glen - 293 



POETRY SLAM 
On Tuesday we held the second annual CBPS Poetry Slam, where learners from Grade 3 
to Grade 7 assembled to appreciate the love of language and how words and sounds 
can be used to humour, to persuade and to move emotions in us. We had over 
40 performers show their confidence and passion, many having written their own 
poems to share. We are so proud of our Camps Bay Primary learners! 

 
FROM THE SPORTS OFFICE 

We have come to the end of a busy but incredible term. We ended the sporting fixtures 
aspect of the term off with the U13A soccer tour. This is a team that has perhaps ‘flown 
under the radar’ but has achieved incredible results.  In a nutshell, the team only lost 1 
game the whole season - a remarkable feat.  Tour results were as follows: 
Thursday, 21 September: CBPS 3 - 0 Pinelands North 
Friday, 22 September: Champions Shield Tournament at Sun Valley: 
CBPS 2 - 1 Kleinberg 
CBPS 3 - 0 Cedar House 
Saturday, 23 September: 
CBPS 1 - 1 Ukhanyo 
CBPS 4 - 0 Sun Valley B 
CBPS 3 - 0 Southfield 
Quarter Final: 
CBPS 6 - 0 American 
International School 
Semi Final: 
CBPS 2 - 0 Marine 
Final: 
CBPS 0 - 3 Kleinberg 
The U13A soccer team made the school proud and the brand of football that the team 
played was exceptional. A word of congratulations to Simphiwe Mbatani who was 
awarded the "Best Attacking Player" in the tournament.  

GRADE 3 READING PICNICS 
 



PTA NEWS 
SHOUT OUT! A very special thank you to the Camps Bay Woolworths and Vida e Caffe, 
Dairy Den, Lunchworks, the Sea Point Spar and Bio-Oil for their generous donations on 
Staff Appreciation Day. Thank you to the lunch venue, The Camps Bay Social Club – they 
are an absolute pleasure to deal with. And the biggest thanks goes to all of the parents 
and guardians who so kindly contributed money to show every single staff member that 
they are fabulous! The parent body showed their gratitude for all of the dedication, 
hard work, nurturing and meaningful effort that the CBPS staff devote to the learners 
and the school with a monetary donation that far exceeded the cost of the lunch. The 
staff will be benefiting from this next term. We’ll let you know what happens here. 

 

A SINCERE THANK YOU TO OUR PARENTS…….. 
Every member of staff was treated yesterday which made us feel very appreciated.  
From a coffee and pastry in the morning to the cards from the children and gift.  Then of 
course, the lunch.  What made it even more special was the perfect weather after the 
storm, which made sitting at the Camps Bay Social Club such a special experience.   
 

We are very grateful!  Thank you so much.                         ………FROM THE STAFF! 

 
 
 
 

Happy 

Holiday!! 


